

## Bellbrook-Sugarcreek Preschool Weekly Newsletter 5/17/2024

- Only 2 days left of preschool!
  - Last day of preschool is Tuesday, May 21
  - Thanks for an amazing year!!
- Preschool graduation-Wednesday May 22
  - This will be for all kids who will move up to kindergarten in the fall. Families will be invited to come in for the graduation ceremonies that morning.
  - Here is the schedule for graduation times for each class
    - 9:00–Mrs. Gaskill and Mrs. Ripberger
    - 10:00--Mrs. Moulton & Miss Stefanie
    - 11:00–Mrs. Wright and Miss Amy

#### Preschool families returning next year:

 You will receive an email with information for next school year in the next two weeks. Please remember, you will not need to re-enroll. Your student will roll over to next year. There will be a few paper forms to fill out and other items to pay attention to in the email.

#### Kindergarten Families for next school year:

 Please remember, you will not need to re-enroll. Your student will roll up to kindergarten in our system. However, if you were intending on the five day program you should have already filled out the Google Form by April 15. Your information after April 22 will be coming from Stephen Bell Elementary

#### Preschool families who are not returning to Bellbrook School:

- If you have not already done so, please fill out a withdraw form and return it to school to go to the office.
- Withdraw Form/Records Request Bellbrook-Sugarcreek.pdf

#### • Health and Safety for Your Preschoolers (new each week)

- With summer quickly approaching, follow this link for some healthy habits for kids for summer
- https://childlifenutrition.com/how-to-create-healthy-habits-for-your-kids-during-the-summer

# • Learning activities for preschool students & families (new each week)

- Follow these links for some fun summertime activities to do in Dayton over the summer
- https://daytonparentmagazine.com/50-things-to-do-this-summer-in-dayton/

### Community Events

- Positive parenting workshops
  - Positive Parenting May 2024.pdf
- Summer Camps info
  - Bellbrook Sugarcreek Park District
- GCBDDD events
  - Adaptive Trail Race
  - Family Nerf Night.png

#### • Kroger Plus Program

KrogerCommunityRewards.com

- St. Pierre Education Center #18456
- Please consider signing up for rewards for our preschool!
- Preschool gets a kickback on all your Kroger purchases, which are used directly for student events.
- O Thanks for your support!

#### Questions? Concerns? Comments?

- Please feel free to email Traci Womack, Preschool Director at <u>traci.womack@bss.k12.oh.us</u> (email is the best way to contact me since I am typically only in Bellbrook on Mondays, Wednesdays, and some Thursdays)
- You can also contact Miss Jenny in the preschool office at 937-848-5001 ext. 6902 jennifer.dreischarf@bss.k12.oh.us

